
  
 

The Wattle 
 
                       A newsletter for Pennant Hills Women Bowlers 
 
   Latest news from the Ladies Club 
 

      July 2020 
 
Welcome ladies to the July 2020 edition of The Wattle. Apologies for this Edition being slightly late. 
Somehow or other August snuck in over the weekend!!! 
Wattle we be chatting about in this edition? Well things are finely moving on since Covid-19 forced 
us into lockdown in mid March so a few immediate things to take place in August 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Tuesday 4 August 2020 sees the kick off of our Club Championship with the first round of the 
Major Singles. Some good matches to be played. 
First round sees Jenny Partridge v Fay Brown, Roslyn Krempin v Pauline Crotty, Orma Downs v 
Helen Atkinson, Rosemary Stevens v Karen Svenne, Ruth Low v Heather Rae, Julie Ortlepp v Judy 
Summerson, Barbara Crossman v Cath Foster & Anne Favelle v Lynne Lockwood. 
 
AGM/Quarterly Meeting is set down for 24 August 2020 
 

 
 
Please note that due to Covid-19 restrictions we are unable to offer our usual morning tea at the 
AGM. You will be able to purchase refreshments downstairs after the meeting. Quarterly Meeting 
will follow directly after the AGM. 



  
 

                  
 
 
 
Tuesday 28 July 2020 saw bowls washed out in the morning but that certainly didn’t dampen our 
spirits for the fantastic Significant Birthday’s we celebrated. Once again, thanks to President 
Margaret for organising such a successful lunch. The food was sensational & many thanks to Kenny 
& Kevin & their team from Abbey’s Bistro. The lamb shank was yummy. What a great idea to have 
names randomly selected for each table. Great chance to catch up with others you may not always 
get the chance to sit with. 
 
 

                                                                          
 
Congratulations Margaret Dellow on your 70th Birthday 



  
 
 

 
 
Congratulations Lola Wills on your 80th Birthday 
 

 
 
Congratulations Pamela Makey on your 80th Birthday 



 
 

 
Congratulations Kath Kelly on your 90
You ceratinly are an inspiration to us all.
 

Just on a personal note, I would like to say a big thank you to 
stepping down from her role on 24 August 2020
Publicity Officer in August 2018 & I wasn’t sure how it would work with me working full time & 
not always being around when events
she saw the positive side & was so helpful & encouraging & allowed me to put my own stamp & 
style on our Newsletter “The Wattle
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Some funnies for you to enjoy…….. 
 

        

 



  
 
    
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       



  
 
 
 
 
 
Presidents Day will now be held in conjunction with Presentation Day on 17 November 2020. 
Make sure you pop that date in your diary!!!! 
 
Other club competitions/events may be held if time permits. 
 
 
Well that’s it from me this month. Hope you enjoyed. 
 
See you soon. Good health, good bowling & most importantly good laughter on the greens. 
 
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 

Cheers, Karen     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


